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I would like to voice my opinion that although the plan the way it sits now gives some good things to Petalumans I
would like to voice my negative reaction to this project. Although I don’t live directly in the area where the new
houses are proposed I do walk and hike through there to enjoy Helen Putnam Park I don’t like the idea of the added
traffic and the added air pollution, noise pollution and all the new houses built on such beautiful land.

Is there no way for the city or the county to somehow preserve ALL the land in the proposed area? I see it all as a
negative addition to our town that cannot be reversed. There are much better places to build houses.

Regards,

Rick Stubblefield
Petaluma Resident




